ARUNACHAL PRADESH
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
ITANAGAR

No. PSC-R(B)/23/2020 Dated Itanagar, the 27" July/2021

NOTIFICATION

In continuation to Commission’s advertisement No. PSC-R(B)/23/2020
dated 6" April/2021 for the post of Assistant Director (ATI), it is to inform that the
Commission has decided to extend the date for receiving of applications for a period of
another 15 (fifteen) days w.e.f. 28/07/2021.

Those candidates who have already applied for the post need not apply
again. Interested candidates may visit Commission’s website www.appsc.gov.in.

The other terms and condition as stipulated in the Commission’s
advertisement No. PSC-R(B)/23/2020 dated 6t April/2021 remain unchanged.

( Dr. Jayant Kr. Ray )IAS
Secretary.

Memo No. PSC-R(B)/23/2020 Dated Itanagar, the 27" July/2021
Copy to :-

1. The Editor, Arunachal Times, Itanagar with a request to publish notification in one
issue of your paper and submit the bill in triplicate to the undersigned for payment.
2. The Editor, Echo of Arunachal , Itanagar with a request to publish notification in one
issue of your paper and submit the bill in triplicate to the undersigned for payment.
3. Notice Board
\/4./ Office copy/Commission’s website.

(Dr. Jaya;z Kr. Ra;Q)/‘llS

Secretar



